
From: Gary Penfield  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 1:07 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DE22-060 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
We are a solar powered home. We strongly endorse net metering and urge the authorities to not 
negatively modify the current net metering provisions. Thank you. 
Gary and Peggy 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


